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Les Enfants d’Abord Announces Collaboration with The French Library 
The collaboration serves as a cultural exchange between American students studying French in New Orleans and 

Senegalese students enrolled in Les Enfants d’Abord’s programs. 

 
New Orleans, Louisiana, USA (21 September 2018) - Non-profit organization Les Enfants d’Abord and The 
French Library, a French-language children’s shop in Uptown New Orleans, have agreed to launch a 
collaborative cultural exchange program for children ages 8-12 years old. This partnership will provide both 
organizations with a new and exciting opportunity to educate children on world cultures and the French 
language.  

 
“It is important for us as educators to prepare our students to be part of the global community,” said the 
President of Les Enfants d’Abord, Jaryd Kase. “This cultural exchange, which will include a pen pal program 
and hands-on lessons on local food, music, and art, will provide an insight beyond what is possible through 
textbooks and television. We are excited for the children to expand their worldview by learning about their 
cultural differences while realizing that these children aren’t so different that they cannot develop 
meaningful and lasting friendships.” 

 
Known for its livestock and tapestries, Thiès is a city 
on Africa’s west coast with a rich French colonial 
heritage and vibrant arts and music scene. The “city of 
the train” and the third largest city in Senegal is 
considered to be fertile ground for the future growth 
as one of the country’s hubs for education and 
business. 
 
The cultural exchange program will begin in October, 
2018. Children in the Greater New Orleans area 
interested in participating in the program should have 
their parent or guardian contact Cristina Aviani Lamia 
at The French Library. 

[PHOTO ATTACHED: Children superimposed on The French Library’s New Orleans 
storefront.] 

About Les Enfants d’Abord 
www.enfants-dabord.org 
Les Enfants d’Abord is a non-profit organization that 
provides youth education and community health programs to 
underserved children and their families in Senegal. Les 
Enfants d’Abord, French for “Children First”, was founded in 
2016 with the goal of creating excitement and curiosity 
around learning through opportunities for self-driven, 
experiential education that supplements public school 
education in order to foster critical thinking, problem-solving 
skills, and strong self-esteem. 

About The French Library 
www.thefrenchlibrary.com 
The French Library, located on Magazine Street in New 
Orleans, LA, is rooted in promoting French education and 
culture from around the World through play. With the 
largest collection of children's French books in the country, 
there is also a mindfully curated selection of children’s 
English books, as well as French toys, games and gifts. The 
French Library is a lifestyle that cultivates a sophistication in 
child’s play, with craft tables and play room developed with 
the Montessori approach in mind.  

 
 
Media Contacts: 
Les Enfants d’Abord: Jaryd Kase, jaryd@enfants-dabord.org ; The French Library: Cristina Aviani Lamia thegrownups@thefrenchlibrary.com 
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